Date: Fri, 29 Jun 2007 17:31:35 -0400

To: lisajudy@nctv.com

From: Catherine Fletcher <catherine.fletcher@nist.gov>

Subject: Re: Request for Correction

Dear Dr. Wood,

Your request for correction of information under the National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST) Guidelines for Ensuring the Quality of Information Disseminated to the Public dated March 16, 2007, and your March 29, 2007 and April 20, 2007 supplements, are still under review. While our goal is to respond within 60 days to such requests, due to the complexity of the NIST World Trade Center Investigation, we are unable to do so in this case. We anticipate that a response providing the Agency's views will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Thank you for your interest in the quality of information disseminated by NIST. Should you have any questions, please contact me at info.quality@nist.gov.

Sincerely,

Catherine S. Fletcher
Catherine S. Fletcher
Chief
Management and Organization
National Institute of Standards and Technology
301-975-4054